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Ms. Nancy T. MacDonald 's

Citizens' Safety Cocrittee 9,i DjTh)w
670 Sagamore Road
Rye, New Ha=pshire 03870

Dear Ms. MacDonald:

This confirms your recent telephone conversation with our Mr. Thomas
-McKenna wherein it was agreed that the NRC would participate in the

_

meeting to be held at the Winnacunnet High School, Hampton, New Ha=pshire
on March 19, 1981 at 7:30 P.M.

It is difficult at this time to commit Mr. Grimes or Mr. McKenna as you '

requested; however, please be assured that an NRC representative will be -

available to discuss the NRC role and regulations as they relate to
emergency preparedness.

It is indeed a pleasure for us to have the opportunity to participate
in a public forum where such an importtnt issue as emergency response
planning is to be discussed. Thank you for your invitation. If you
have any further questions, please contact Mr. McKenna (301-497-7939).

Sincerely,
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Victor Stello, Dir'ector

Office of Inspecti~on & Enforcement
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